To,

Ms. Usha Sharma,
Additional General Manager
Survetllance

BSE Limited

Subject: Increase in Volume

Reference: L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/2017-18/29

Dear Sir,
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Date: 18/05/2017

This is in reply to your letter regarding significant increase in the volume of our security across
Exchanges and to furnish the price sensitive information, it any that have a bearing on the
operation/ performance of the Company in compliance with Regulation 30 of SEBI(LODR)
Regulations, 2015, We wish to inform you that there has been no latest development in the
Company except what has already been disclosed to the Stock Exchange,

Request you to take note of the same.
Thanking you,

Yours truly , .
For LT Foods Lin%{%l
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